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Dear friends and colleagues, 

We are pleased to announce that IAMPS 2018 will take place in the beautiful 
Romanian city of Bucharest. Bucharest lies in the South-Eastern part of the country. 
Is the most important political, cultural, scientific and industrial center. 

We welcome all researchers and practitioners from the field of military psychology to 
contribute to and present their findings and hands-on experience at IAMPS 2018 for 
mutual benefit and the pleasure of cooperation. 
 

The focus of IAMPS 2018 is 
Military Psychology - Knowledge Building Perspectives 

 
We want to emphasize the opportunities of cooperation between researchers and 
those who work as practitioners in the complex field of military psychology in an 
international context. 
 
To this end, papers and posters will mainly refer to the following topics: 

- Individual and organizational assessment; 
- Psychological First Aid and Crisis Intervention; 
- Resilience and Operational Stress; 
- Veterans and Military Families Support; 
- Leadership; 
- Intercultural and Multinational Aspects; 
- Gender related topics; 
- General topics. 

 



We would ask you to send your registration and any proposals as soon as possible. 
You will find all necessary details on the IAMPS Conference Homepage at 
www.iamps.org. Confirmation of all registrations will be provided on a „first come first 
served” basis. 
 
 

 

Chair of IAMPS 2018 

COL Vasile Marineanu, PhD 

Head of ROU Social and 
Behavioral Research Center,  
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BG Liviu-Marilen Lungulescu, PhD 

Head of ROU Human Resources 
General Management Directorate 

 

We hope that this welcome letter will meet with your interest, and we very much 
look forward to seeing you at IAMPS 2018! 

 

The Bucharest IAMPS 2018 Team 

 

 

 


